
 

 

May 5, 2020 

 

To: Local Presidents  
Regional Directors/Representatives   
National Executive Board 
 

From:   Paul Hogrogian, National President 
              Michael Hora, National Secretary-Treasurer 
             Teresa Harmon, Manager, Contract Administration 

 

Re: MOU - Extension for 2020 Notification Dates for Periods of Unlimited MHAs under Article 7.1B of the 2019    
National Agreement  

Please find enclosed a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding on the Extension for 2020 Notification Dates for 
Periods of Unlimited MHAs under Article 7.1B of the 2019 National Agreement. 

Following the ratification of the 2019 National Agreement, the parties met to discuss the above captioned topic and 
have agreed to the following: 

There shall be a one-time extension to the notification dates for the periods of unlimited MHAs under Article 7.1B of the 
National Agreement, such that these notifications will be timely if provided to the Union, at both the National level and 
at the appropriate installation, no later than June 5, 2020. 

This extension only applies to periods beginning on or before December 31, 2020. All other periods following December 
31, 2020 will require the full six (6) month notice. 

If you have any questions, please contact the National Contract Administrative Department. 
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